
Welcome to the 2024-2025 School Year!

Hello TSHS Families,

As the new school year approaches, we are thrilled to welcome
back our students and families for another fantastic year at TSHS!
We hope you're making the most of your summer break. Our staff
has been doing the same, savoring the summer while also
preparing for the exciting year ahead.

At TSHS, we believe that being part of our school community is a choice that both students and
staff proudly make. Our school operates on a project-based learning model, where students
acquire real-world skills and leave well-prepared for their future endeavors. We deeply value
student growth and are dedicated to fostering a strong, supportive school community.

Mark your calendars—our first day of school is August 27th! To kick off the year, students will
attend school daily from August 27th to September 4th, differing from our usual schedule. This
initial period will focus on embracing our commitment to the TSHS community and setting the
stage for an incredible year. During these six days, students will work on a project that will be
featured at our Learning Options Market on September 4th. We encourage all families to attend the
market and celebrate the hard work and creativity of our students. Following this, students will
enjoy an extended weekend with no school on September 5th and 6th.

We will resume our regular schedule on Monday, September 9th. Please refer to the calendar below
for an overview of the first month of school.



Important information and dates, including details about transportation, health care plans, start and
end times, freshman orientation, and more, can be found throughout this newsletter.

We’re looking forward to an amazing year ahead! If you have any questions or concerns before
school starts, don’t hesitate to reach out to our school office at 509-559-4591 or email me at
cascott@cheneysd.org.

Go Thunderhawks!

Warm regards,
Catheleen Scott, Principal

Event Information
Transportation Provided for 9th Grade Orientation

Buses will stop at CHS and then transport students to TSHS

Salnave Elementary
Pick-Up 11:15 AM
Drop-Off 4:30 PM

mailto:cascott@cheneysd.org


Sunset Elementary
Pick-Up10:45 AM
Drop-Off 4:50 PM

Westwood Middle School
Pick--Up 10:55 AM
Drop-Off 4:50 PM

Snowdon Elementary
Pick-Up 11:00 AM
Drop-Off 4:45 PM
When?
Thursday, Aug 22, 2024, 11:45 AM

Where?
Three Springs High School, South Andrus Road, Cheney, WA, USA



Our Crew Teams will spend the first six days of school collaborating to create an exciting
community event for our Annual Learning Options Night Market and Open House on September
4th. This year, all three Learning Options Programs in the Cheney School District—Three Springs
High School, Home Works!, and the WIN Academy—will come together for this special event.
We invite you and your family to join us for a free BBQ, a small Farmer’s Market, student-run
Carnival Games, snow cones, and a chance to meet your student's Crew Leader and teachers while
experiencing our school in action. Our DECA store will also be open, offering TSHS Swag and
drinks for purchase.

If you or someone you know would like to participate in our First Annual Learning Options Market,
please share the QR code below and encourage them to sign up—it's free!

How do I schedule my classes?

All students will receive their schedule during the first six days of
school. At TSHS, students are registered based on their grade
level cohort. Students will meet with their Crew Leader or our
Counselor, Travis Weese, to determine their elective classes.



What bus do I take?

All students take Bus #5 from CHS to TSHS. The bus leaves CHS at 7:50 Am each morning and
from TSHS at 2:10 Pm.

Do I need to register to take the bus?

If you are new to TSHS this school year, including 9th-grade students, please follow this link to
register to ride the bus. After filling out the form, please fill it out and email it to Amy Hill,
ahill@cheneysd.org, and she will get your student on a route.
Bus Registration Form

What school supplies do I need?

Students will need minimal supplies to begin the school year. Some supplies are in our school
supplies closet for students to access as needed. There are other items that teachers may ask for
throughout the year as projects are designed.

How much does breakfast and lunch cost?
Breakfast and lunch is free to all TSHS students. Our meals are transported to us from the Cheney
High School Kitchen. While meals are free, we ask that you please fill out the Nutrition Services
forms that were sent to your home. This information supports the continued option of free meals
at our school. Also important, many other sources of funding for our school also depend on the
completion of this paperwork. In addition, your child may qualify for reduced ASB fees, club fees,
etc. If you need another copy of the form please let us know!

What if I have allergies or a health concern?
Depending on the situation, you may need to work with our nurse to ensure we have the
appropriate documentation on file. Please don't hesitate to reach out to our nurse, Stephanie
Liljestrand, sliljestrand@cheneysd.org; 509-559-4327.

Enrichment Fun! Project Management
Class

Crew Challenge!

mailto:ahill@cheneysd.org
https://4.files.edl.io/44c7/02/01/23/220400-4362e9a4-4e93-495f-bb46-aaac3e266209.pdf
mailto:sliljestrand@cheneysd.org


School Supplies List

Backpack
Water Bottle
Headphones
Kleenex for the Classroom
Pencils/Pens
Highlighters
Paper



Please help us welcome our new staff at TSHS!
Greg Gaither is joining our team as our new special education teacher.
Brandi Hoffman is our newest Para Educator.
Lindsay Hagreen is joining us as our MSW Intern from EWU.





Catheleen Scott
Catheleen is using Smore to create beautiful newsletters

https://www.facebook.com/ThreeSpringsHighSchool
https://www.instagram.com/TSHS_Cheney

